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January 15, 2021 

 
The Commission is pleased to announce that Gary Cannon will resume his duties and 
responsibilities as Executive Director on January 18, 2021. Sandee Sprang, who was appointed 
Interim Executive Director by the Commission on October 12th, 2020 to serve during Gary 
Cannon’s convalescence, will resume her duties and responsibilities as Director of Information 
Technology.   
 
The Commission wishes to thank Ms. Sprang for her outstanding leadership during this time. 
 
For questions or comments about the Advisory Notice please contact: 
 
Gary M. Cannon 
Gcannon@wcc.sc.gov  
803-737-5744 
 

1333 Main Street, 5th Floor 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
 

 

TEL:  (803) 737-5700 
FAX:  (803) 737-5764 
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